Announcement of Nominee and Schedule of Public Forum

The Search Committee for the Deanship of the UP Diliman College of Mass Communication
invites the UP community to a public forum on 31 January 2022 (Monday), 1:30 p.m. via Zoom.

Registration Link: https://bit.ly/PFCMCDeanship2022
The public forum will feature the presentation of accomplishments of the incumbent dean, Dr.

Arminda V. Santiago, and the presentation of the vision and plans of the sole nominee for the
deanship of the UP College of Mass Communication, Dr. Fernando DC Paragas.

Presentation of the Incumbent Dean

Dr. Arminda V. Santiago 1:30-2:15 p.m.
Vision and Plans of the Nominee

Dr. Fernando DC Paragas 2:15-3:00 p.m.
Open Forum 3:00-4:00 p.m.

The CV and vision statement of the nominee may be found here: https://bit.ly/FParagasCV.

The public forum also serves as a venue for concerned stakeholders (faculty, staff, students,
alumni) to raise their questions and concerns to the nominee and hear his plans in addressing
these concerns.


https://bit.ly/PFCMCDeanship2022
https://bit.ly/FParagasCV

Announcement of Nominee and Schedule of Public Forum and Interviews

To enable stakeholders to provide further input for the consideration of the search
committee, stakeholders are invited to the following interviews:

Interviews via Zoom (2-3 February 2022)
For individual or group interviews with the search committee
https://bit.ly/CMC_Deanship22

Online Questionnaire (asynchronous)
Open from 31 January 2022 (8:00 a.m.) - 3 February 2022 (12:00 p.m.)
https://bit.ly/Questionnaire_CMCDean2022

The search committee will conduct an interview with the nominee on 3 February 2022
(Thursday) in the afternoon.

All interviews and responses will be kept confidential.

For queries and concerns please contact:
Vice Chancellor Louise Jashil R. Sonido
Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs
Search Committee Chair

Email: Irsonido@up.edu.ph


https://bit.ly/CMC_Deanship22
https://bit.ly/Questionnaire_CMCDean2022
mailto:%20lrsonido%40up.edu.ph?subject=

